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: Spring has sprung, and summer can't be too far behind. How can you tell? Well, one way is
through the weatherman. But the other, and probably most important way is through the talk going
around of the start of the next Beantown Softball League season.

B.S.L. Notes: Make sure you circle these dates on your calendar -- Wednesday, May 1st, and
Saturday, May 4th. On Wednesday, May 1st the B.S.L. will be holding a Monte Carlo Night fund-
raiser for the 2nd Annual Minuteman Classic Softball Tournament. The place will be The Campus in
Central Square in Cambridge. If you've been to one before, you know that they are not to be miss-
ed. If you've never been to one, please attend. And on Saturday, May 4th the B.S.L. will kick-
off the 1985 season with it's opening day ceremonies and games to be held at Daisy Field on the
Jamaica Way in Jamaica Plain. .With the way the upcoming season is starting to shape up, it could

be one of the most exciting and competitive seasons ever!

' The Beantown Softball League wishes to extend a hearty welcome to the newest member of the
B.S.L. family -- the team from The Haymarket. Good luck in your first, and hopefully not last,
season in the B.S.L.! The Haymarket joins Buddies(the defending champs), the Ramrod, the Mailbox,
the Boston .Bolts, Copley Flair, the 1270 Women, the Riflemen, 40 East of Rhode Island, and the
Randolph Country Club as the teams comprising the 1985 Beantown Softball League. If there is any-
one out there who wishes to join a team, or just help support the league, please contact the above
mentioned teams or call the Beantown Softball League Hotline at 731-6166. . .

This upcoming season the games will be played on two different fields. On Saturday and Sun-
day afternoons the games will be played at Daisy Field located on the Jamaica Way. On Wednesday
nights the games will be played at Roberto Clemente Park located on the Fenway. -

: Important Notice: The 1985 Minuteman Classic Softball Tournament will be held in Boston frorm
July 3-7. There is an urgent need for volunteers to help with certain areas of the tournament.
Areas needing the most help are: housing, concessions, and transportation. We are in desperate
need of housing for the incoming players, so if you could help out please call the Beantown Soft-
ball League Hotline at 731-6166 anytime.” Also, anyone wanting more information about the B.S.L.
or the Minuteman Classic Tournament should also call the B.S.L. Hotline at the afore-mentioned
number. Thanks! . ' '

Exclusive .-BATS AND BALLS scoop:...How does this sound?...1270's Boston Bolts?7?




